
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/23/2015 3:53:09 PM
Subject: FW: Hi from Politico re:Confederate flag license plates

 
 
From: Ben Schreckinger [mailto:bschreckinger@politico.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2015 3:28 PM

To: Symmes, Brian

Subject: Hi from Politico re:Confederate flag license plates
 
Hi Brian,
 
I’m a reporter at Politico working on a story about the 1020 South Carolina license plates emblazoned with 
Confederate flags that promote the Sons of Confederate Veterans. Does the governor believe those plates should 
remain in place and that the state should continue to issue them?
 
Thanks for your help.
 
Best,
Ben
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